## Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents, 6th November 2017

## NON-UNIFORM DAYS

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to our Shoe Box Appeal. We collected over 130 !!! - a fantastic response.

<u>Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November</u> will conclude this event and children can come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a £1 donation. A hundred percent of this donation will be used towards the cost of transporting the shoe boxes to Romania.

<u>Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November</u> is Children in Need day and our Rights Respecting Crew will be on the playground, in the morning, collecting donations from pupils and parents. In exchange for these donations children can come to school in something spotty!!

Thank you again for your support it is always welcome.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Arnold Headteacher

## Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents, 6th November 2017

## NON-UNIFORM DAYS

A huge thank you to everyone who donated to our Shoe Box Appeal. We collected over 130 !!! - a fantastic response.

<u>Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November</u> will conclude this event and children can come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a £1 donation. A hundred percent of this donation will be used towards the cost of transporting the shoe boxes to Romania.

<u>Friday 17<sup>th</sup> November</u> is Children in Need day and our Rights Respecting Crew will be on the playground, in the morning, collecting donations from pupils and parents. In exchange for these donations children can come to school in something spotty!!

Thank you again for your support it is always welcome.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Arnold Headteacher